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Since living in Oregon for the past 8 years, the mail-in voting system has proven to 

be the most effective and efficient way for me to participate in the voting process. I 

get my ballot and voter pamphlet in the mail well in advance of election day, which 

allows me time to study the candidates listed information. I am then able make an 

informed decision when casting my vote and I have multiple ways to then submit my 

ballet for counting. It is truly the best way to vote and I want for every state to have 

this system, we should NOT take it away from Oregonians!  


